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29th January 2021 

Dear Wonderful Children 
 
Well what a lot of fun many of you had earlier this week in the snow. It has been lovely to see some of your 
exciting snow photos which you posted on Seesaw.  
 
Once again I want to tell you how proud I am of you, either working hard with your online learning at home 
or with your learning in school. Your enthusiasm, creation and courage are still awesome!  
 
Today I have sent you a film of me reading a story. It is called ‘The World Made a RAINBOW’, written by 
Michelle Robinson and illustrated by Emily Hamilton. I think this is a gorgeous book to remind us of fun, 
hope and togetherness. 
 

 
 
In the last school closure, many of you sent me the most amazing ‘geese’ take care homework. I wondered 
this time, if you would like another Mrs Moore challenge? After you have listened to the story, and over the 
next couple of weeks, perhaps you would like to make your own extraordinary rainbow using interesting 
materials. You don’t have to do this, I just thought it might be fun. You can pop photos of your rainbow 
creations on Seesaw and your teachers will show them to me or your parents and carers know they can 
send them to   
 
Bourne Abbey  BAP.enquiries@abbeyacademies.co.uk 
Bourne Elsea Park  BEP.enquiries@abbeyacademies.co.uk 
Colsterworth   CSW.enquiries@abbeyacademies.co.uk 
 
and they will then get to me. 
 
I really am still missing you if you aren’t in school right now and I think about you all so much. 
 
Take care and keep shining brightly. 
 

 
 
Love from  
 
Mrs Moore x 
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